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Thessaloniki, 10th of April 2019 

 
 
To the kind attention of  
Prof. Branislav Boricic . 
Dean of the Faculty of Economics ( 
University of Belgrade 
 
 
 
Dear Prof. Boricic 
 
Immediately after the loss of Pof. Bozidar Cerovic, President of ASECU that time, the 
Board of Directors at its meeting of the 27th of September 2018 decided to proceed 
with  the three initiatives which proposed and be accepted at the General Meeting of the 
Association in Rzeszow on the 30th of March 2019. These has as follows: 
  
- Edited Volume of personal, collegial thoughts and experiences about  Prof. Bozidar 
Cerovic - this will be organized and coordinated by  Prof. Fatmir Memaj, who also kindly 
offers himself to cover the  financial rest that may be needed for the publication. For this 
issue it is reminded to the members to send their texts till the end of April 2019) 
  
- Special Edition of SEEJE on a broader thematic, related to the  special contributions of 
Prof. Cerovic. Prof. Leonid Nakov offers  himself in coordinating the special issue. 
  
- Symbolic scholarship pf 500 €, covered by ASECU, for a student in  the Faculty of 
Economics in the University of Belgrade. The University of Belgrade is obliged to name 
the student who will be award by the scholarship. It is up to the University how the 
student wil be named (by an asked paper, as best student of the year,…etc) According 
the proposal of Prof. Stajanovic, the scholarship could be given at the Conference that 
the Faculty is going to organize on the 20th of September 2019. 
  
We would appreciate you, Dear Prof. Boricic to announce the academic criteria by which 
the students will be evaluated,  to nominate the student who will be award the above 
mentioned scholarship and to inform us accordingly in order to make the necessary 
preparations 
  
Thanking you in advance for your collaboration 
On behalf of the Board 

 
Prof. Grigoris Zarotiadis 
President of ASECU 
Dean of the Faculty of Economic 
 and Political Sciences, AUTh 
 
 


